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STRIKE VOTE 
We will take a Strike Vote  

On: Thursday, August 22, 2019 
From: 5:30 am to 6:00 pm  
At: The Local Union Hall 

 
You will need proper photo ID to vote. 

Only Active Local 1250 Members in Good Standing may vote. 
 
Remember, a strike vote does not mean we will strike, it 
does mean we are giving our International Union the 
authorization to strike, if necessary! 
 

It is important that we continue to stand in Solidarity! 
 
 

In Solidarity,  
 
 

MARK PAYNE, PRESIDENT 
KEVIN KALINOWSKI, EP1 BLDG. CHAIRMAN 

 
 UAW Local 1250 Bargaining Committee and Officers  

Doug Buchan, Vice-President Nadine Davis,  Skilled Trades Chairman 
Beth Wright,  Recording Secretary Fred McCann,  Bargaining Committeeman 
Jack Federan,  Financial Secretary Paul Donovan, Bargaining Committeeman 
Len Peterson,  Retiree Chairman  
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